
PUBLIC CONSULTATIONS ON DRAFT INTERGRATED DEVELOPMENT PLAN IDP/BUDGET 2022-2023 
CONTINUES 
 
Her Worship the Mayor of Blouberg Local Municipality, Cllr Maria Thamaga has called on the public to 
utilize the Intergrated Development Plan  IDP/Budget public consultations pogrammes to make 
contributions regarding service delivery and development projects they would like to have in their areas. 
The municipality yesterday engaged Cluster B residents comprising wards; 03,07,08,09,10,11,12 and 14 
on their needs through IDP process at Inveraan Multi-Purpose Community Centre, Inveraan Village. 
These consultations provide platform for members to actively participate in the planning and 
development of the municipality across all wards.  
 
Main issues raised included water and sanitation,RDP houses, roads, employment and safety in 
communities.  
 
Members of the public are also encouraged to input by writing their suggestions and send them through 
email.  
 
The municipality records all the submissions. Upon conclusion of the stakeholders and community 
participation programme; with all the comments and inputs made, Mayor Thamaga will table the final 
plan and budget on May 30, 2022 . 
 

 
 



 
 

 


